
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 5/27/2025 

 

Title: Approval of Western Star 47X Plow Truck  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the ordering of a Western Star 47X Plow Truck to be 

added to the fleet in 2027 for $162,419.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: Quality Truck Care Center have notified staff that 

due to tariffs and production challenges, this truck could take nine months to receive and 

snowplow salt box/brine components are out another 2-2.5 years.  The 2027 Capital 

Improvement Program included a new plow truck budgeted at $450,000. 

 

The Western Star matches the plow truck that we received a month ago after ordering it almost 

three years ago.  Quality Truck is willing to lock-in the today’s price prior to tariff’s if we 

ordered it now versus waiting until later this year.  This truck will replace a 2007 Plow Truck.   

 

 

 

 
                                        Example of the 2025 Western Star Plow Truck 

 



Budget Impacts: Funding would come from the current 2025-2026 Capital Improvements Fund 

Balance for the truck of $162,419 and the salt box/brine system will be reimbursed with 2027 

Capital Improvement borrowing. 

 

Attachments: Proposal from Quality Truck Care Center for a Western Star 47X Plow Truck.  


